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Personnel Selection
Lexware International
Brunel Building
James Watt Avenue
East Kilbride
G75 0QD
22 May, 2000
Dear Sir or Madam,

I have recently successfully graduated in a BSc Degree in Computing Technology of which I attained a Pass With Distinction – 4 A and 3 B2 grades. I also attained a Court Medal for outstanding achievement throughout the course.

I am currently looking for a challenging position in the Information Technology sector and am writing to enquire whether you have any suitable vacancies. My ideal role would be in Computer Programming or Hardware Support, however if such a vacancy does not exist I would welcome a Clerical or Administration post.
I am dependable and energetic, with the ability to meet targets and objectives. I am skilled in many aspects of computer software and hardware installation and support. I also have extensive knowledge of the software development life cycle and project management techniques. Through practical and theoretical experiences, I have achieved a highly competent level of skills, which I know could benefit a technology-driven organisation such as yours.

Some specific areas of skills and experience that will be of interest to you include:

· Computer Software – Windows 98/NT, Microsoft Office, Databases

· Programming Languages – C/C++, Delphi, Visual Basic, HTML.

· Computer Hardware – Installation, Maintenance, Configuration.

· Successful installation of software and hardware and training of clients.
· Extensive working knowledge of the software / systems development life cycle.

As you will see from my enclosed CV, I have a strong Information Technology background, which I know will make a significant contribution to Lexware International. As computer technology is ever expanding I feel it would be most rewarding to be at the forefront of technology.

I would really appreciate a short meeting with you where we can discuss possible future openings. I am currently on the New Deal programme, which will also be beneficial.

Yours sincerely,

Gordon Stuart Duff

